
 

AS/jaj – October half term letter 
 
 
23rd October 2020   
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Firstly, may I take this opportunity to thank you for your support during the first half term 
of this academic year during these unprecedented times. It has been a team effort to 
ensure that we put pupil and staff wellbeing at the forefront of our plans, along with 
ensuring your child continues with their education. 
 
Changes to Government guidelines has resulted in our pupils and staff having to adapt to 
a new way of learning, something that Bloxwich has excelled at. Everyone at Bloxwich 
Academy has risen to the challenge fantastically well to ensure they remain safe and 
become ‘the best they can be’ each and every day.  We will continue to adapt where 
necessary to ensure our standards continue to improve. 
 
Whilst pupils and staff enjoy a well-deserved break, can I remind everyone as to the 
Government guidelines regarding social distancing:- 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-meeting-with-others-
safely-social-distancing/coronavirus-covid-19-meeting-with-others-safely-social-distancing 
 
We welcome all year groups back to the Academy on Monday 2nd November, you can 
find the times pupils attend and depart below.  
 
Please ensure all pupils are fully equipped for school. They should be in full academy 
uniform, equipped with a bag, pencil case and planner. The wearing of plain face masks is 
still compulsory for both pupils and staff alike. A reminder that all mobile phones are 
banned within the Academy.  Any pupil found with a mobile phone will have them 
confiscated at once.  I thank you in advance for your support on this issue.   
 
Year Arrival Time Departure Time 
Year 7 8.45am  2.50pm 
Year 8 8.45am 2.50pm 
Year 9 8.45am 3.00pm 
Year 10 8.45am – 8.50am 3.00pm 
Year 11 8.45am – 8.50am 4.00pm Mon-Thu 3.00pm Fri 

 
Year 7/9 Willenhall Lane Entrance 

Year 8/10/11 Leamore Lane Entrance 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As the academy will not be staffed during half term, if anyone has any queries you can 
contact us on postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk 
 
Visiting our website is an excellent way of keeping up to date with all aspects of Bloxwich 
Academy life. You will find our most up to date newsletter along with important messages 
by logging on to www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk  
 
Once again many thanks for your continual support, may I wish you all a safe and 
enjoyable half term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
A Seager 
Headteacher 


